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13/09/2024  09:41:542024/3454/P OBJ Vicki stern The proposed building height is much higher than the other buildings on the parade.

The facade on the back is extremely ugly and not inline with the front of the building or the rest of the parade.

Proposal to enforce yearly pruning of a large tree in the garden of house 5 would impact the health of the 

mature tree.

15/09/2024  12:51:172024/3454/P OBJ Lana Saffrin 

Betesh

As a local resident I object strongly to this planning application. The building is much too tall. Whilst it is good 

to see the parade being developed it should over encroach over all the surrounding buildings.

15/09/2024  21:46:552024/3454/P OBJ Martial 

Collet-Billon

Dear Camden Council, 

We would like to object to the proposed work for the following reason:

The impact on some nearby schools has been considered in the air quality assessment however the nearest 

school has not been mentioned- UCS pre prep which is situated at 36 College Crescent and is less than 50 

metres from the site of proposed work. This is a significant oversight. UCS pre prep has around 100 pupils 

aged 4 to 7 plus staff. We would like to see an assessment of air quality and also noise impact on the school. 

We would also like clarification as to whether there is any asbestos risk from the work as the children would 

be in close proximity to the works.

Thank you
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